
 
 
 
March 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Catholic Middle School Families with Students in Grades 5-8, 
 

Central Catholic High School is excited to announce our Catholic Middle School Online 
Academy.  Open to our Catholic Middle School students, this program offers current 5th-8th 
grade students an opportunity to learn and thrive in a flexible and personalized online 
environment.  By empowering students to achieve their highest potential and pursue their 
passion, Central Catholic's Catholic Middle School Online Academy provides global 
experiences in a collaborative online community.   
 
Students currently in grades 5-8 can apply for a seat in this program.  Seats in the Online 
Academy are limited.  Should a course be over-subscribed, students will be selected through a 
lottery process.  On March 30th, all students who applied to the program will be notified as to 
whether or not they were chosen.  If a student does not have the opportunity to participate in the 
program this year, there will be opportunities next summer to apply. 
 
Please note that all applications for this program must be received on or before March 23rd. 
 
Here is the link with more information about the program and to apply:   
https://www.centralcatholic.net/online-academy 
 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jodi Linnehan Kriner  
Assistant Principal, Dean of Innovation and Academics 
 

https://www.centralcatholic.net/online-academy

